Volunteering

Am | expected to pay for veterinary care while
fostering a PUGS pug?

Pre-approved veterinary care is covered by PUGS. Once the pug is released into
your custody, you will contact your PUGS adoption coordinator to discuss the dog’s
overall health and disposition and to make a plan for vet care. Except in true
emergencies, you may NOT take your foster dog to the vet without prior
authorization from your PUGS adoption coordinator or two PUGS' board members.
Any vet costs incurred for vet care provided to your foster without prior
authorization in a non-emergency situation will NOT be reimbursed.
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